
Perpetua Resources has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of Idaho. They've 

volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. Perpetua 

Resources' track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives me the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

In reviewing the SDEIS, it is clear to me Perpetua has been thoughtful on how to minimize its impacts 

during mining. For example, the company is going to construct a passageway to reconnect fish to 

upstream habitat before mining even begins. Fish have not been able to swim past the Yellow Pine 

pit for more than 80 years. The analysis in the document says this will help limit the impacts of 

habitat reduction for fish. We need the minerals from the Stibnite Gold Project and I believe the 

company has demonstrated they can mine safely and protect the environment. 

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Nancy Tomlinson 


